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From: 

Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

DLPMs, 

Svihra, Ed [ed .svihra@walgreens.com] 

1/8/2013 8:16:08 PM 
LossPreventionOperations [losspreventionoperations@walgreens.com] 

GFDP - Top 500 Potential Stores 

As most of you have already seen, an email similar to the one below is being sent out by the EPDs, to the 
MPDs, and finally to the Pharmacy Supervisors. Each level below the EPD receives only those stores in their 
areas of responsibility. The intent of this email is to help the Pharmacy Supervisor prioritize store visits that 
may require additional reinforcement of the Good Faith Dispensing Policy. The primary responsibility is with 
the RxS, with assistance from the DM and DLPM. 

This program is different than the Prescriber Visit program some of you have previously been involved with 
and, as such, does not require prescriber visits. If district and/or market leadership feels that a prescriber visit 
may be necessary, please send your MLPD and me an email first, with prescriber name and any other 
information you feel is pertinent. Consistency in how these visits are handled is really important, plus we need 
to know how many and where these visits may be occurring. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

Thanks, 

Ed 

To: Pharmacy Supervisors 

Cc: Market Leaders, DM and LP Managers 

Pharmacy Supervisors-

The spreadsheet provided shows you the top 500 Potential Risk Stores in the company for Oxycodone. The 
data is for the previous 3 months ending November 2012. 

· The ranking is determined by weighted metrics 

- Overall unit volume 

- Change in unit volume current 3 months vs. prior 3 months 

- Proportionality to total script business 

- % Paid by cash ( or cash discount card) 

· you may not have any stores listed, as this spreadsheet contains only the Top 500 locations. 

· Index Trending column tells you how the store has improved or deteriorated since May 

This gives you an indication of where additional GFD efforts should be focused, particularly if you see 
"deterioration of 500+" for a store. This means that 3 months ago, the store was not on the list for Top 500 and 
now is not only on the list, but is in the Top 100 in the chain. 

It is imperative that we follow our GFD policy when dispensing controlled substances in EVERY store in the 
chain. Please continue to reinforce our GFD practices during ALL store visits. 
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